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Chris and Amanda Claridge are that couple. They look happy. They live in a well-kept home, have three
little girls and fit squarely into the roles of husband and wife.

Chris is a handsome college professor who easily charms everyone he meets. He loves his job and can't wait
to go to work everyday. Amanda is a dedicated mother and caretaker. She tends to the kids and appreciates
how important her job is, even if others don't get it.

Underneath the surface of this functioning family, things are unraveling. Marital problems are about to split
them apart when something magical happens.

Chris and Amanda make a bedtime wish that forces them to live life as the other person. Chris must pretend
to be his wife as he takes on childcare and household chores. Amanda steps out of her heels and into her
Chris's shoes to tackle his job as a college professor.

The role reversal is a revelation for the couple. Neither one has it as good, or bad, as they expected.

Can Chris and Amanda make it past the secrets they have kept from each other? Will this new perspective
give them the chance to find their way back to love?
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From reader reviews:

Frank Miller:

The book Switch-a-Wish can give more knowledge and also the precise product information about
everything you want. Exactly why must we leave the good thing like a book Switch-a-Wish? Wide variety
you have a different opinion about e-book. But one aim that will book can give many data for us. It is
absolutely right. Right now, try to closer together with your book. Knowledge or data that you take for that,
you could give for each other; you are able to share all of these. Book Switch-a-Wish has simple shape but
you know: it has great and large function for you. You can search the enormous world by wide open and read
a guide. So it is very wonderful.

Andrew Thompson:

Nowadays reading books be than want or need but also become a life style. This reading behavior give you
lot of advantages. The advantages you got of course the knowledge the particular information inside the book
that will improve your knowledge and information. The data you get based on what kind of reserve you read,
if you want get more knowledge just go with knowledge books but if you want feel happy read one along
with theme for entertaining for example comic or novel. The particular Switch-a-Wish is kind of book which
is giving the reader capricious experience.

Edna Spalding:

Playing with family inside a park, coming to see the marine world or hanging out with buddies is thing that
usually you might have done when you have spare time, after that why you don't try issue that really opposite
from that. A single activity that make you not experience tired but still relaxing, trilling like on roller coaster
you have been ride on and with addition of knowledge. Even you love Switch-a-Wish, you can enjoy both. It
is good combination right, you still would like to miss it? What kind of hang-out type is it? Oh occur its
mind hangout men. What? Still don't get it, oh come on its identified as reading friends.

Kathleen Carroll:

Reading a book being new life style in this yr; every people loves to learn a book. When you learn a book
you can get a wide range of benefit. When you read ebooks, you can improve your knowledge, since book
has a lot of information onto it. The information that you will get depend on what forms of book that you
have read. If you wish to get information about your research, you can read education books, but if you want
to entertain yourself read a fiction books, this kind of us novel, comics, and soon. The Switch-a-Wish
provide you with a new experience in studying a book.
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